Page No. Brighton, Illinois January 26, 1958

The Brighton Village Board met in special session on the above date at the Village Hall. The meeting was called to order by the president Eugene Bott with the following answering the roll call: Emery Kamp, Fred Scheffel, Raymond Schoeberle, Ernest Weiner and Harold Dodge.

Absent: Marvin Powell.

This meeting was called to discuss the possibilities of a swimming pool for the Village of Brighton. The discussion was held between the Village Board and Leland Schmidt. Mr. Schmidt was accompanied by a pool construction engineer.

It was agreed by all members present that the meeting was attended without pay.

The meeting adjourned at the close of the discussion.

Village Clerk